
Wolfe Road Sewer Relocation Project
  Overview

  Objective

FACT SHEET

PROJECT SCHEDULE FUNDING

The Santa Clara Valley Transportation Authority (VTA), in cooperation with the City of Cupertino and the California  
Department of Transportation (Caltrans), propose to modify the Wolfe Road Interchange on Interstate 280 (I-280)  
in the City of Cupertino.  The future VTA project will replace the existing freeway overcrossing at North Wolfe Road  
in Cupertino and the new overcrossing structures will be located in the current location of an existing Cupertino  
Sanitary District sewer mainline.

Cupertino Sanitary District 
(District) is required to re-
locate its existing 15-inch 
sanitary sewer within the 
Caltrans right of way at 
Wolfe Road in Cupertino 
due to the planned I-280 
interchange project.

  Project Features

	 The installation of approximately 2,000 linear feet of 15-inch sewer mains, approximately 300 linear feet of 
8-inch sewer mains, 6 manholes, and the abandonment of approximately 1,700 linear feet of existing 15-inch 
sewer mains and 4 manholes.  

	 A 36-inch diameter steel casing pipe will be installed via three (3) tunneling drives under the I-280 Caltrans right 
of way.  A 15-inch diameter carrier pipe will be installed within the 36-inch steel casing pipe. 

	 A new 15-inch pipe will then be installed using open cut construction in a deep (20 Foot) trench located 
within the median of Wolfe Road just north of I-280.  The pipe will be connected to an existing 27-inch diameter 
sewer just past the intersection of Wolfe Road and Pruneridge.

Construction:                                             	
	
March 2023  –  December 2023

Funding for this project has been provided by VTA 
and the City of Cupertino through a utility relocation 
agreement between VTA & the District.

WOLFE ROAD SEWER RELOCATION PROJECT

The proposed improvements include, but are not limited to, the following:


